

## **Association of Operating Room Nurses, Inc.**

2170 South Parker Road, Suite 300, Denver, Colorado 80231-5711

(303) 755-6300 or (303) 755-6304

George Ludwig 2515 Grove Lane Cary, Illinois 60013

Dear George,

On behalf of the Association of Operating Room Nurses, Incorporated I would like to thank-you for the outstanding presentation you gave during our national Congress in Orlando, Florida. Your audience appeal was demonstrated throughout your presentation as you spoke on how to achieve quality of life, personal effectiveness and the natural process of work and growth that makes it possible.

AORN is a professional organization with a membership of more than 44,000 Registered Nurses. In today's world, change is more rapid, less predictable, and more complex than ever before. There are many choices nurses will face in the next century. In the face of uncertainty it becomes increasingly important that nurses maintain clarity on what will constitute success for our patients, profession, and personal life's.

Thank-you for providing clarity and principles that gave insight, wisdom and the power to take advantage of the opportunities that change creates. You are a remarkable speaker with a gift of inspiring those who attend your presentations.

Sincerely,

Ruth P. Shumaker, RN, BSN, GNOR, President

Association of Operating Room Nurses, Incorporated